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PUBLIC NOTICE



DA- 02-2127

August 29, 2002

COMMISSION RELEASES DRAFT AGENDA FOR 

PUBLIC FORUM ON RIGHTS-OF-WAY ISSUES 

On July 29, 2002, the Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau (Bureau) released a Public Notice announcing that the Federal Communications Commission (Commission) will hold a public forum on issues relating to rights-of-way management.
  The public forum will be held on October 16, 2002.

In this Public Notice, the Commission releases a draft agenda for the public forum outlining topics of discussion.  The draft agenda is attached hereto.  Parties interested in participating as a panelist should send a brief description of experience and expertise on rights-of-way issues to Kris Monteith and Gene Fullano, Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau, at kmonteit@fcc.gov  and gfullano@fcc.gov​.   

Attendance at this public forum is open to the public. Seating will be available on a first come, first-served basis.  The real-time audio portion of the public forum will be available via the FCC Internet Audio Broadcast Home Page. Instructions and information regarding the equipment and software needed to access RealAudio are available on the FCC Internet Audio Broadcast Home Page at www.fcc.gov/realaudio. The audio will also be available in the Commission's RealAudio archives on completion of the meeting, at the same Home Page.

For additional information contact: Kris Monteith or Gene Fullano, Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau, (202) 418-1400, kmonteit@fcc.gov or gfullano@fcc.gov.
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� Commission Public Forum on Rights-of-Way Issues To Be Held on October 16, 2002, Public Notice, DA 02-1832 (rel. July 29, 2002).






